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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

Dear year 5 parents and children, 
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes in year 5. Sadly I have to inform you that as of today 

Miss Smith will no longer be teaching in year 5 and unfortunately leaving our school altogether. 
 
Due to personal circumstances, Miss Smith is moving bank down south to Seven Oaks. Miss 

Smith’s daughter is in her GCSE year and she has managed to secure a place at the local 
secondary more quickly than expected. Given the importance of such a school year, Miss Smith 

has taken the opportunity and has made the difficult decision to bring the move forward. Miss 
Smith appreciates this has happened at rapid speed. She has wrangled with the decision to stay 
until Christmas however, she has had to put her family first. Miss Smith has offered her sincere 

apologies and wishes to pass on her thanks to all the children in her class. Miss Smith will be 
popping in to say a proper goodbye to the children and staff when she is next in Lancaster.  
 

Luckily, we already have Miss Worthington Bramhall who teaches in 5CL/AWB working in year 5. 
From today, Miss Smith’s class will be taught by Miss Worthington Bramhall full time and the class 
will be known as 5AWB. 

 
In 5CL Mr Box will be returning to school to job share with Miss Lloyd, starting this week until 
Easter when Mrs Orford returns from maternity leave, until this time 5CL/AWB will be known as 

5CL/SB. 
 
We wish Miss Smith and her family all the best with her move and next chapter in her life. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Jo Banks 
Headteacher 
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